
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE: 
March 18, 2022 
For Immediate Release 

 
Post Office Plaza Town Hall Meetings Rescheduled 

 
The Chatham Borough Mayor and Council have decided that it would be in the best interest of 
all involved to adjust the Post Office Plaza Town Hall meeting schedule and postpone the 
Monday, March 21st meeting until Wednesday, March 30th at 7:30 pm. The rescheduled event 
will take place at the Chatham Middle School auditorium (480 Main Street).  
 
In addition, the Borough will now offer two official Town Halls as part of the deliberative process. 
This will afford the public a period for which to examine the presented options following their 
introduction on March 30th and prior to the second public discussion on Monday, April 4th. 
 
Accordingly, the adjusted schedule is as follows: 
 

• The First Town Hall will be held on Wednesday, March 30th at 7:30 pm in the Chatham 
Middle School auditorium. 

• The Second Town Hall will be held on Monday, April 4th at 7:30 pm in the Chatham Middle 
School auditorium. 

• The Council Vote will take place at a Special Borough Council Meeting on Monday, April 
18th, most likely in the Borough Hall Council Chambers at 7:30pm.  

Mayor Kobylarz indicated that the Council Vote on April 18th will be to select a general option for 
Post Office Plaza only, with further details pertaining to such matters as design, financial 
agreements, etc. to be discussed at additional Town Halls (as needed).  
 
The Borough is therefore committed to a continuing dialogue with the public to further refine 
the selected project. As with last year’s deliberation in the case of the River Road project, multiple 
Town Halls are envisioned once the general scope for Post Office Plaza has been determined.  
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